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ENTRY

The Aylsham Show is putting on the successful dog  
scurry for a third year. It will again be run by Abel Heath 

Kennels who are experienced dog trainers.
This is for any type of dog, not just gundogs, so have some fun and see if your 
dog can retrieve and behave. There would be single retrieve for a novice dog, 

and a double retrieve for a more experienced dog which might include a  
marked retrieve from some cover or a blind retrieve over a jump. The area will 

be completely fenced so no worries about your dog wandering off.

It really could be great fun for you to have a go with your dog and for the 
audience watching. We really look forward to seeing you and your dog at the 

Aylsham Show on Bank Holiday Monday 26th August 2024.

Dog Scurry
FREEENTRY

Abel Heath Kennels, Heydon Rd,  
Oulton, Norwich NR11 6QZ 

abelheathworkingdogs.com

This Event is kindly sponsored by: Tuttington Dog 
Park, Beck Lane, Tuttington, Norwich NR11 6AZ

tuttingtondogpark.co.uk

The Aylsham Show is a company limited by 
guarantee registered in England 02106677. 

Registered Charity 298673

All surplus proceeds are donated to mainly local charitable organisations with  
more than £1million now donated since the Show began in 1946. 


